
    

GOVT DEGREE COLLEGE PATTAN 
Email :gdcpattan@yahoo.com  Tel : 01954231244 

 

Department of 
Computer Applications 

Notice 
Regarding Internal Examination 

 

This is for the information of students of 1st semester (Computer 
Application/ I.T) who have missed their Internal/  
examination, that their internal examination would be held on 07-12-
2023 at 11:00 am, beyond which no request for re-examination would be 
considered. 
 

 

 
Head 
Computer App. Department 
 

Copy to:                

 Coordinator Examination, GDC Pattan. 
  Notice Board 

No: GDCP/CA/23/103 
Dated: 04/12/23 
 


